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RE: Snow disruption  
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy New Year and welcome back to a new spring term.

Many thanks for your patience and support during this very challenging start that we have navigated.  The weather forecast for the week ahead remains unsettled with icy periods and potential further snow, which may result in further disruption.

At this time, we are planning for school to be open tomorrow (Wednesday 8th January), although without Buddies.

We will notify parents by 7.15am via school spider if the school needs to be closed.  We will also post an announcement on our Twitter page and school website. If you haven’t heard anything by 7.30am, you should assume school is open.
Any decision to keep school closed is deeply considered with the safety of pupils and staff as our priority.  The safety of the school site, the roads in the locality and the staff available, who can travel to us safely in the morning, are all considered.   Our decision may differ to other schools in our locality, although communication is garnered with our other schools in the community too.  Each school has its own unique circumstances which must be considered independently.  It is a very difficult decision to take and the chair of governors is also contacted.  
The weather situation is being closely monitored.  We will be carrying out the same monitoring and consideration each morning for the reminder of this week. At this time (Tuesday evening) it is anticipated that school will be open tomorrow.  Mr Cockins has treated our grounds.  The children will be asked to enter straight into school at 8.45am but registers will remain open longer so that there is less pressure to arrive on time.

I hope to greet you at the gate tomorrow, rather than send out another message of disruption.  However, a new weather warning has been issued until 12.00pm tomorrow lunchtime for icy stretches.  I appreciate many of you need to plan ahead and this situation is very frustrating. We hope your families are able to remain safe and well.

Many thanks once again, 
Mrs R Jones 


